
 

 

January 22, 2018 
 
WEST NAMED SOUTHSIDE HEAD FOOTBALL COACH 
 
Southside High School announced on Tuesday the hiring of Jeremy West as Head 
Football Coach. Mr. West is currently the offensive line coach at Westside High School 
in Anderson, SC, where he served for three seasons.   
 
Mr. West is a graduate of The Citadel, where he played football all four seasons. After 
college, he went to Lakewood High School in Sumter, SC as the offensive coordinator 
and offensive line coach for three seasons. In 2002, West accepted the defensive 
coordinator and defensive line coach position at South Aiken High School in Aiken, SC. 
In 2006, he moved to North Augusta High School in North Augusta, SC and served as 
the defensive coordinator and defensive line coach for one season before taking the 
position of head football coach at Bluffton High School. West served there for three 
seasons before returning to South Aiken as the head football coach and assistant 
athletic director for five seasons. In January 2015, West served as the victorious head 
coach for the South Carolina team in Georgia-South Carolina Border Bowl 2 in Augusta, 
GA.  In 2015, West moved to Westside High School in Anderson, SC as the offensive 
line coach where he served for three seasons. West has had the opportunity in his 
coaching career to coach over 30 student-athletes who went on to play college football 
and one who currently plays in the NFL. 
 
West has taught physical education, math, and special education over the course of his 
career. In 2015, he won a Golden Apple Award recognizing the best teachers in the 
Aiken/ Augusta area. West holds a master's degree in Cross-Categorical Special 
Education from Grand Canyon University and a second master's degree in School 
Administration from the University of South Carolina. 
 
West replaces former SHS Head Coach Julius Prince, who was recently named head 
football coach at Berea High School.  
 
Parents, students, media representatives, community members, alumni, and staff are 
invited to meet Coach West, SHS new head football coach, on Monday, January 29 at 7 
p.m. in the media center.  
 



 

 

For more information, contact:  Andre M. Dukes, SHS Principal, at 
adukes@greenville.k12.sc.us 


